
 
 

 

 

 

       April 8, 2008 

 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

RE:  City Hall Annex Masonry Tuckpointing 

         Contract 6-08 (K8-007) 

 

Dear Ald. Hart: 

 

  Bids on the above referenced project were received with the low bidder being 

R.D. Woods Company, Inc., Oak Creek, Wisconsin. 

 

   I would recommend that this contract be awarded to R.D. Woods Company, Inc., 

at their base bid price of $13,340.00, plus Mandatory Alternate #1 in the amount of 

$16,042, and Mandatory Alternate #2 in the amount of $16,042.00, for a total contract 

amount of $45,424.00. 

 

   Funding for this project is available in the following accounts: 

 

  $45,200.00 - Account 987.100.5020, City Hall-Tuckpointing 

  $     224.00 - Account 987.200.5010, Annex-Tuckpointing 

  $45,424.00 - Total 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Thomas M. Eeg 

 Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

TME:das 

 
 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


